From: Stanley Plotkin

Sent: 13 Jun 2019 14:21:59 -0400

To: 'Stanley Plotkin';Wolfe, Skip (CDC/DDID/NCIRD/ISD)
Subject: RE: MMR VIS Update

Dear Skip:

I've been busy with other things, but where do you stand with this meeting? In any case, when
and where could | call you?

Thanks,
Stanley

From: Stanley Plotkin [mailto:stanley.plotkin@vaxconsult.com]
Sent: Thursday, May 02, 2019 10:41 AM

To: 'Wolfe, Skip (CDC/DDID/NCIRD/ISD)'

Subject: RE: MMR VIS Update

University of Pennsylvania

From: Wolfe, Skip (CDC/DDID/NCIRD/ISD) [mailto:crw4@cdc.gov]
Sent: Thursday, May 02, 2019 10:30 AM

To: Stanley Plotkin

Subject: RE: MMR VIS Update

They usually are. | will tell Suzanne. We usually include an organization with each participant. Is there
an organization you'd prefer to be associated with?

From: Stanley Plotkin <stanley.plotkin@vaxconsult.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 2, 2019 10:25 AM

To: Wolfe, Skip (CDC/DDID/NCIRD/ISD) <crw4@cdc.gov>
Subject: RE: MMR VIS Update

Dear Skip:
| would be happy to help. | hope these calls are scheduled far in advance.

Stanley

From: Wolfe, Skip (CDC/DDID/NCIRD/ISD) [mailto:crw4@cdc.gov]
Sent: Thursday, May 02, 2019 10:17 AM

To: Stanley Plotkin

Subject: RE: MMR VIS Update

Good morning,

One of the steps in the VIS development process is a “consultation meeting” with “appropriate health
care providers and parent organizations.” In recent years these meetings have been conference calls.
They can include representatives of AAP, ACOG, NapNap, AMA, ASTHO, etc. They’re usually conducted
by colleague Suzanne Johnson DeLeon. I'll ask her to add you to the invitee list for these meetings if
you'd like. | think your knowledge and experience would add to the already lively discussions.

Skip



